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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 27 August 2024 regarding the grazing of the
land around the Council’s reservoir in Pahiatua. 
You requested information about the lease arrangements for the use of that land and asked why
the lease was not advertised to the public.
The arrangements for the grazing of the land around the Council’s oxidation ponds is part of the
terms agreed to for the purchase of the land for the water treatment plant. 
It is not a lease arrangement, therefore we are unable to supply you with information regarding
a lease arrangement as such information does not exist.  Therefore, your request for supply of
that information is declined under section 17(e) of the Local Government Official Information
and Meetings Act 1987.
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.
Ngā mihi
 
 

   

Allie Dunn | Manager - Democracy Services

Strategy & Community Wellbeing - Democracy Services | Tararua
District Council

Phone: +64 6 3744080 | Mobile: +64 27 3331626
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26 Gordon Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

www.tararuadc.govt.nz

www.facebook.com/tararuadc

 

This email and any attachments is intended for the above named recipient only and may be confidential.

If you have received it in error, please take no action based on it, copy it, or show it to anyone.

Please return to the sender and delete your copy. Thank you.

 

From: Allie Dunn 
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 4:55 PM
To: 
Subject: Request for information re lease of Pahiatua Reservoir Land
 
Kia ora
This email is to acknowledge receipt of your request for information, regarding lease of Pahiatua
Reservoir Land.



We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than
24 September 2024, being 20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are
unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.
As part of our commitment to openness and accountability, we are now proactively publishing
copies of requests for information and the responses provided to these requests, on our
website.  In doing so, we will ensure we comply with the provisions of the Privacy Act 2020 and
redact any personal / identifying information from any response published. 
If you have any questions about this, please don’t hesitate to get in contact with me.
Ngā mihi
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